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Summary and Comments 
 
After his discharge from the Marine Corps in the fall of 1949 Bud Hulburd returned to St. 
Louis and in early 1950 began the private pilot training which would kill him on March 
24th of that year. 
 
Below are documents which have survived with other family information kept by his 
sister (and my mother) Betty Hulburd Hine-Alderson. 
 
His flying log entries show his student pilot hours flown starting on Jan. 28th, 1950.  The 
last entry is March 23, the day before he was killed along with his instructor, when he 
logged 3 hours and 15 minutes completing his cross country solo training flight.  He had 
accumulated approximately 48 flight hours at the time of his death and had just about 
completed all the requirements for his pilot’s license. 
 
The Veterans Administration Form below strongly suggests that the government was 
reimbursing him for his pilot training costs through what I believe was know as the GI 
Bill, a program whereby veterans could obtain education at government expense. 
 
Had Bud lived, it is likely that he, as a member of the Marine Reserves, would have been 
recalled to active duty later in 1950 due to the start of the Korean War.  One can only 
speculate as to whether he would have gone into Marine aviation as a pilot. 
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